

Senator Martins Attends Residents For a More Beautiful Port Washington Annual Meeting

JACK M. MARTINS December 10, 2012

ISSUE: LOCAL GOVERNMENT, CONSTITUENTS CORNER

COMMITTEE: LOCAL GOVERNMENT



Senator Jack M. Martins had the honor of attending the Residents For a More Beautiful Port Washington 45th Annual Meeting at the Port Washington Library. The theme of the meeting was expanding the environmental education in the Port Washington Schools and the community at-large.

Among the elected officials attending were Senator Martins, Town of North Hempstead Councilwoman Dina DeGiogio and Nassau County Legislator Judy Bosworth.